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9 Tiverton Mansions 
140 Grays Inn Road 

WC1X 8AZ 
 

31st October 2013 
 

Dear Mr McEllistrum, 

 
Re: Planning application: 2013/3807/P 

 
I am objecting to many aspects of the new proposed development near me, in particular, the height and 

mass of some of the blocks. In addition, the provision for affordable housing is laughably low at 19.4% of 
the development, as opposed to the London-wide target of 50%.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Alison Nalder. 
 

 
 

 


